
 

Legal Notice of Rulemaking 
Nebraska Department of Transportation 

Public Hearing 
Wednesday, December 29, 2020 - 9:00-11:00 AM 

Nebraska Department of Transportation 
Central Headquarters Bldg., Rm. 103 

1500 Hwy 2, Lincoln, Nebraska 
 
 
The Nebraska Department of Transportation (NDOT) has commenced rulemaking and will 
hold a public hearing concerning the following proposed regulation.  
 
414 NAC 1, Nebraska Scenic Byways Program 
 

• A public hearing on the proposed revisions to this regulation was originally held on 
October 21, 2020.  It was discovered that an incorrect copy of the regulation text 
was presented at that hearing.  For this reason, NDOT is holding this second hearing 
to correct the official record and provide an opportunity for the public to provide 
comments on the correct proposed text. 

 
Interested persons are invited to attend the public hearing.  Comments and recommendations 
may be presented orally or in writing at the hearing. They may also be mailed, faxed, or e-
mailed prior to the hearing or until the close of the public comment period (January 8, 2021). 
Pre- and post-hearing comments should be directed in writing to NDOT’s External Affairs 
Manager, Sarah Soula, PO Box 94759, Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-4759; 
sarah.soula@nebraska.gov; voice telephone (402) 479-4871, TDD telephone (402) 479-
3834, fax (402) 479-3989.  Comments may also be posted online through the Secretary of 
State’s website (see below). 
 
To view or download the proposed amendments to the regulations or to comment online, 
visit:  https://www.nebraska.gov/nesos/rules-and-regs/regtrack/index.cgi (“Agency”:  
Transportation).  To obtain a free paper copy of the proposed  changes, the Proposed 
Regulation Policy Pre-Review Checklists, or the Fiscal Impact Statements, contact 
NDOT’s Government Affairs Office, PO Box 94759, Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-4759; 
voice telephone (402) 479-4324; TDD telephone (402) 479-3834; fax (402) 479-3758; 
erich.strack@nebraska.gov.  To view or pick up copies in person:  Director’s Office, 1500 
Highway 2, Lincoln, NE. 
 

https://www.nebraska.gov/nesos/rules-and-regs/regtrack/index.cgi
mailto:erich.strack@nebraska.gov


 

NDOT will make every reasonable accommodation to provide an accessible meeting facility 
for all persons.  Appropriate provisions for the hearing and visually challenged or persons 
with limited English proficiency (LEP) will be made if NDOT is notified by December 22, 
2020.  Notification should be submitted to Sarah Soula (see contact information above). 
 
This notice is provided pursuant to the Administrative Procedure Act. 
 
 
 
































